
Good Afternoon LNC Parents,

Please be reminded that tomorrow, Tuesday, March 17, is a teacher workday and students do not have school. Again, we
will not need to make this day up. Tomorrow will also give our families a day to retrieve any school materials needed for
students to begin E-Learning/Independent Learning on Wednesday, March 18. If that applies to your family, please report to
your school office for direction on how to retrieve/receive materials during the hours below:

HS: 7:45AM – 2:45PM

MS: 8AM – 3PM

ES: Teachers will communicate by 10AM tomorrow to their individual classes if anything is needed to be picked up. If that is
necessary, parents may come to the ES any time between 12PM – 5PM  

We understand you have many questions related to E-Learning/Independent Learning as well as other school matters that are
affected by this situation. To help with that, we have developed an FAQ that answers common questions related to LNC’s
COVID-19 response. This FAQ is fluid and families can expect us to add questions and augment our answers as the situation
continues and more decisions and information become known.

If you have a question or matter that is not addressed in the FAQ’s, you will find a link to a form embedded in question 10 of
the FAQ. This form is your vehicle for asking us a question. Please be patient as we work to gather information so that we may
provide you with as comprehensive of an answer as possible.

Once again, thank you for your patience and support as we all do our best to successfully navigate this new learning
landscape.

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11_YZNCIXG8PnwtLVCns_XgMOuQTaD0RIwcqhBf4g-Js/edit?usp=sharing
http://swift911v4.swiftreach.com/Public/Email/Unsubscribe.aspx?c=205105&j=64386518&l=0&e=cc47d122-8838-4e90-bbb7-31bca6949e88&a=mjoseph@lncharter.org
http://www.swiftreach.com/
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